
RULES OF CONDUCT „SITTING ON THE TREMBLING BEAM“ 

 

 
WHAT SHOULD I BEAR IN MIND WHEN VISITING THE “TREMBLING BEAM” 
(ZITTERBALKEN) 
 
 
Sitting at the so-called "trembling beam" (Zitterbalken) in the Bergisel Ski Jumping Area 

is certainly a highlight. To ensure that this experience remains unforgettable, the 

following instructions must be followed: 

 

➢ The instructions of the staff are to be followed in full and immediately. 

 

➢ The safety equipment provided must – in any case – be used and solely for the 

intended purpose. The safety device (in particular the safety belt) is construed as 

a "safety device" and is, therefore, not intended for active use (similar to Bungee 

Jumping). The visitor must not release the safety device by himself. 

 

➢ The pockets of your clothing (especially trouser pockets) must be emptied – 

primarily – for safety reasons (in particular, all sharp objects such as keys must 

be removed). 

 

➢ If you suffer from nausea, dizziness, balance disorders, fear of heights, other 

immune disorders (e.g. diabetes), etc., please inform the staff immediately or 

refrain from participating in the experience "sitting on the trembling beam 

(Zitterbalken)" in such a case.  

 

➢ The staff expressly reserves the right to disallow persons to "sit on the trembling 

beam (Zitterbalken)" if a safe experience does not seem possible (e.g. because of 

external factors such as weather, wind, or because of drug use, excessive alcohol 

consumption, or similar). 

 

➢ Bergisel Betriebsgesellschaft m.b.H. (as well as staff conducting the experience 

"sitting on the trembling beam (Zitterbalken)", in particular the Bergisel Ski 

Jumping Team) expressly declines any liability – except for grossly negligent or 

intentional conduct – for lost or damaged objects of the visitors (e.g. for dropped 

objects of the visitors such as smartphones, cameras, etc.) as well as for other 

damages or disadvantages of the visitors, which could occur due to nausea, 

dizziness, impaired balance, fear of heights, other immune diseases (e.g. 

diabetes), drug or alcohol consumption in connection with the experience "sitting 

on the trembling beam (Zitterbalken)". 

 

 

We look forward to welcoming you back to the Bergisel Ski Jumping Area soon. 
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